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Estimado senhor Luis Portinari:


By the time this note reaches you I hope you and the other members of the Portinari bandeira have returned safely to yours homes. There has just arrived from Mrs. Paine the enclosed photograph which I hope you will accept as a memento of yours labors in the Hispanic Foundation. I don’t believe that either of us would win a prize in a beauty contest if this photograph were used as a basis for judgment, but perhaps this little picture will remind you of Washington and the days you pent here.

With best wishes to yourself and to Sr. and Sra. Portinari, I remain,









Cordially yours,









Lewis Hanke
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